
 

 
 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE 
ON PERMITS AND LICENSES 

 
 

January 1, 2020 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Committee on Permits and 
Licenses of the City of Culver City scheduled for Wednesday, January 1, 2020 has been 
cancelled and shall not be held. 

 
 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. in the 
Mike Balkman Council Chambers. Agenda information shall be made available at least 72 
hours before this meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
BY: 

 
 
 

Rosie Lagasse   

Rosie Lagasse, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

Dated: December 18, 2019 


